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Catholic Schools Week 2020 
 

Catholic Schools - Communities of Faith, Knowledge and Source” 
January 6th - January 31st 

HSCS has three key components to its identity, a Catholic faith-filled education, 
an academically excellent focus and its sense of community within the diocese 
and Sweetwater County.

Our special events this week began:

Sunday - All School Mass, Breakfast and Talent Show.  We appreciate all those 
families who celebrated with us to begin this all important week promoting 
Catholic education across our nation.
Thank you to Jeff & Tina Curran who organized breakfast after Mass.

Monday - Crazy Hair Day and afternoon service project.
(Students need to be in Uniform)

Tuesday - Students and faculty will enjoy an afternoon at our ice arena.                  
Morning PreK students are welcome to meet us at the Rock Springs Family 
Recreation Center at 1:00pm.  Transportation will be provided by School Dist. #1.
(Students will wear their Spirit Tops and Free Dress Bottoms along with 
warm clothes for skating please!)

Wednesday - Our Third-Sixth graders invite you all to our Science Fair      
Exhibition in our parish center, at 6:00pm.  Come see their         
accomplishments and visit with families and friends after.



Thursday - Our student body will be “Tipping Their Hats” to the teachers in 
 appreciation for all they do!
(Students need to be in Uniform)

Friday - We will close out our week in our PJ’s enjoying breakfast     
provided by HSA!  Movies and Popcorn will be provided in the afternoon.

Attached you will find our February Hot Lunch and Calendar.  If you would 
like to contribute to our “cold” lunch supply for those students who forget lunch, it 
would be appreciated. Items are needed (ie:  microwavable mac & cheese, cup-
o-noodle, cheese and crackers, etc…)

Please note the change in our published academic calendar.  Midterm will 
end on February 7th with Parent/Teacher Conferences on Thursday, February 
13th.  This change has occurred due to required attendance by Fr. Bill, Mrs. Hill 
& I at Dioceses meetings in Casper, February 21st.  Your understanding is 
appreciated.


